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From: Gaiy Lewis (gIjl@sbcglobal.net) tEcavra-DOCKEflNG 8iV ^ r^ o - ^ J 
To: DOCKETING@PUC.STATE.OH.US; ui-nciiNb mv Q p ' ^ ^ Z -4-rp ^ - . 
Date: Mon, November 22. 2010 1:38:11 PM ( J ^ ' A j U U / 1 ^ L ^ J K U 
Cc: Z8liN0V23 PMMOI 
Subject: Commercial Truck new regulations 

Dear PUCO, PUCO 
We are a small landscaping company and a member for Ohio Landscaping, Assoc. Our company along 
with other companies in our area do not feel we wiH be ready for the new Commercial truck regulations 
that are to take place on January' 1, 2011. We just recendy heard of these changes and we do not have 
adequate time to be prepared. We also have strong concems with the additional costs that our 
companies will have to be responsible for because of these changes. During these bad economic times 
we are fmding it harder to stay in business and to force us to pay out additional money fpr this new 
regulation may just cause us to close up all together. Please reconsider this regulation and help our 
small companies during these hard economic times. Thank you for your time, we appreciate anything 
you can do to help small companies like ours. 
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